“Hear It for the Spirit”
We Are One

A concert of uplifting sacred and secular music
to inspire joy, love and fellowship!

For there is one body and one Spirit, just as you have been called to one glorious hope for the
future. There is one Lord, one faith, one baptism, one God and Father of all, who is over all, in
all, and living through all. -Ephesians 4:4-6

When: Sunday, September 28th, 4:00 P.M.

Where: SFX Campus

What: Music brought to you by the Music Ministry of St. Francis Xavier Church
Who: The Community is invited!

Bring your lawn chair!
There will be a community grill-out after the concert

(hotdogs, hamburgers, chips and water)
provided by the SFX Youth Group!



